
Lt Col Grove C. Johnson, Commander, 377th Security Police Squadron, is on 
one of the SAT (Security Alert Team) Patrols.  

On this particular night, he is serving a piece of steak and a small drink to 
a couple of his men on the perimeter.

Some SAT teams, would come by to offer you water and coffee.  On some 
occassions a small snack.  Mostly to just chat with you.  To make sure that 
you were okay and alert.  They would normally stay from 5-10 minutes.

Many of the officers of the 377th Security Police Squadron did this on a 
regular basis.


